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Dear Legislator, 

I am writing today to ask for your do not pass vote on the HB 

1532 bill.  As a public school employee who has worked with 

learning disabled and struggling students, this bill does not 

address their needs. Further, this bill as it currently stands, still 

would allow private schools to accept public funds, but not all 

children.  This does not seem right to me as an educator. 

Secondly, as a taxpayer, I would like my money to go to free 

public education.  Unless private schools are asked to follow 

the same rules that public schools do under this new bill, I do 

not feel it should be supported. 

Finally, as a rural school employee, I can truly say that our 

dollars are already stretched.  Teacher shortages are real out 

here and re-appropriating money elsewhere would be a 

mistake. 

Again, I ask for your DO NOT pass on this bill. 

Thank you, 

Angie Moser 


